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[Date xx]

Dear [Name]:

As our organization continues to seek innovative solutions to improve patient/resident satisfaction, reduce costs, and drive operational efficiencies, I would like to propose attendance for myself and my team at the Association for Healthcare Foodservice (AHF) 2025 National Conference in New Orleans as a valuable investment. 

This conference, taking place at the Hyatt Regency from August 21-23, 2025, offers a unique opportunity for our Food & Nutrition and Dining Services team to gain the knowledge, tools, and networking critical to our department's success. The AHF 2025 National Conference will feature an extensive program covering 14+ continuing education credits (CEUs), addressing current trends and challenges, including, but not limited to:

· Adoption of AI and robotics to streamline and automate tasks
· Digital integration through consolidated reporting
· Sustainability and food waste management
· Labor-saving tools, technologies, and strategies
· Cost management and financial efficiency
· Enhancing patient and resident satisfaction
· Employee engagement, retention, and emotional wellness
· Leadership resilience and development
· Cultural competence, Malnutrition, Culinary innovation and so much more

In addition to educational sessions, the conference will host a robust tradeshow, featuring over 100 exhibitors showcasing the latest in food products, equipment, and technology designed to help self-operated healthcare and senior dining foodservice departments like ours achieve greater efficiencies, improve outcomes, and meet organizational goals.

Past attendees have consistently highlighted the critical benefits of attending AHF's National Conference, including access to the latest trends, tools, innovations and practical strategies that can be immediately implemented into our operation. Furthermore, this event will help us meet certification and accreditation requirements while empowering our department with the knowledge needed to enhance productivity and financial efficiency.

I am confident that the insights, contacts, and new technologies I would bring back from AHF 2025 will significantly contribute to our facility’s success, both operationally and financially. I would be happy to share all findings, products, and strategies through a post-conference presentation.
Thank you for considering this opportunity to invest in the growth and innovation of our department.
The conference will take place August 21-23, 2025, in New Orleans. Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
[Xxx] [Title]
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